
From: Marc Samwick <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Re: Exempt from FOIL - Frequency of TSC meetings? - A suggestion 

Date: February 14, 2020 at 12:56:52 PM EST 

To: John Gliedman <gliedman@gmail.com> 

Cc: Lena Crandall <lcrandall@scarsdale.com>, Jane Veron <jveron@scarsdale.com> 
 

Hi John, 

 

Thank you for your email and for all of the work you are doing on traffic safety in the Village - 

as well as for attending the traffic safety work session on Tuesday. 

 

One of the objectives of the TSC work session was to inform the community.  Another purpose 

was to understand the workings of the TSC.  I am encouraged to hear the diligence with which 

the TSC addresses each traffic comment and complaint.  I agree that a confirmation or 

formalization of the TSC’s meeting schedule is in order.  Another component of the TSC’s work 

that was clear on Tuesday was the extensive informal interaction of the TSC members on an 

ongoing basis.  I do not mean to minimize the importance of a formal meeting scheduling 

process, I merely point out that the TSC is clearly an active and engaged component of Village 

operations - as it should be. 

 

We will follow up with Steve and Rob to determine the TSC scheduling policies that are in place 

and to determine whether any changes to the policy are required. 

 

As was clear on Tuesday, the Village is focused on pedestrian, bicycle and traffic safety. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your contributions to the traffic safety discussion in the Village.  It is 

through the input of people like you that the Village is more focused on this important issue. 

 

I hope you have a nice holiday weekend. 

 

Marc 

 

 

On Feb 14, 2020, at 1:44 AM, John Gliedman <gliedman@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

CAUTION: External sender. 

PS.  Or maybe it should meet twice quarterly.   

The statement below- “generally meets once quarterly”- indicates a possible ad hoc nature that I 

imagine you might think is undesirable. 

 

 

On Feb 14, 2020, at 1:10 AM, John Gliedman <Gliedman@gmail.com> wrote: 

  



Mayor and Trustees Veron/Crandall: 

 

I would ask you to consider inquiring  of the Manager and Deputy Manager:  How often does the 

Traffic Safety Committee convene in person? 

 Below is what the Deputy Manager wrote me back in October (quarterly) in connection with 

'my specific issue,' and I wonder if that comports with your expectations.  I think it was not 

raised on Tuesday at the working session how often it was slated to meet, whether it actually 

meets that frequently, whether more frequency would be better, such as monthly, in any event. 

I'd be curious as to the answer but it is less important than I get the answer than that you do, and 

that you are satisfied with whatever it is if not currently known. 

Regards, and with appreciation, 

John Gliedman 

_______________________ 

 

 

On Fri, Oct 4, 2019 at 10:09 AM Robert Cole <rcole@scarsdale.com> wrote: 

Hi, John 

  

The TSC generally meets about once per quarter. However, traffic safety activities continue in 

the interim periods. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


